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June 13, 1994

Steven R. Hom, Esq.
Office of General Counsel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Sequoyah Fuels Corporation and General Atomics
(Gore, Oklahoma Site)
Docket No. 40-8027-EA

Dear Steve

Since your return on June 6, Steve Duncan (representing
GA) and I (representing SFC) have been discussing with you
potential clarifications and refinements of the discovery
requests served by the NRC staff on SFC and GA on May 27, 1994.

This is to confirm the mutual agreement of the NRC
staff, GA and SFC that, in light of those discussions, the
response dates to the discovery requests have been deferred and
will be specified at the conclusion of these discussions within
+he next few days..

Sincerely,

Maurice Axelrad

cc Stephen M. Duncan, Esq.
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